
 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL PLOT HOLDERS 

 

We have experienced some difficulty this year, in contacting various 

members. This was due to them having either moved, changed their 

telephone number or altered their email details. 

This involves the committee in a great deal of extra work and running 

around. 

So we would ask you all to think whether you have changed anything 

that we need to know about i.e. Address, telephone number or email. 

If so, please contact either the Secretary on 07935191034 or the 

Treasurer on 07503153264 and update us. 

Thank you  

 

The Committee. 

 

 

 


